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Theresa May’s first summit as British prime minister gave her a taste of just 
how difficult it will be to satisfy voters at home and governments abroad in 
Brexit negotiations.

U.S. President Barack Obama scrapped a meeting with his Philippine 
counterpart, Rodrigo Duterte, in Laos after Duterte unleashed an expletive-
laden warning against the U.S. interfering in a war on drugs that’s led to the 
deaths of thousands of suspects.

China will face new challenges managing Hong Kong’s demands for 
democracy after a record turnout of voters sent a crop of younger, more 
radical lawmakers to the city’s legislature.

05 September

A UBS Group AG unit was found by a federal judge to have violated some 
contracts with mortgage-backed securities trusts that hold loans, putting it at 
risk of having to buy back more loans or pay damages in a $2 billion lawsuit.

Jeremy Corbyn, who leads the U.K.’s opposition Labour Party, wants the 
nation to get a world-leading 65 percent of its energy from renewables by the 
end of the next decade and to build up the country as a major producer of 
clean power technologies.

Saudi Arabia is intensifying efforts to shrink the highest budget deficit among 
the world’s biggest 20 economies, aiming to cancel more than $20 billion of 
projects and slash ministry budgets by a quarter, people familiar with the 
matter said.

Canada’s newest bank aims to woo Chinese Canadians with high-interest 
savings accounts, term deposits and mortgages in the nation’s two hottest 
housing markets.

06 September

The U.K. housing market gained momentum in August after the shock to 
confidence caused by the Brexit vote, a survey found.

The U.S. House of Representatives plans to vote this week on Senate-passed 
legislation that would allow families of the Sept. 11 victims to sue Saudi Arabia 
for liability in the attacks.

After more than 50 years as a Hong Kong developer, octogenarian billionaire 
Lui Che-Woo says he’s having trouble reading the city’s property market these 
days.

07 September

Angela Merkel will have barely finished lunch in the Berlin Chancellery with 
three fellow European Union leaders when, more than 1,100 miles to the 
southeast, Prime Minister Alexis Tsipras hosts a meeting of five southern 
counterparts in the Greek capital.

Banca Monte dei Paschi di Siena SpA ousted Chief Executive Officer Fabrizio 
Viola as investors sought a change in leadership to back the Italian lender’s 
turnaround plan and avoid a bailout.

Saudi Arabia told OPEC that its oil production dropped by 40,000 barrels a day 
in August to 10.63 million barrels as the group debates a deal to curb output 
to shore up prices.

Housing booms in New Zealand and Australia could be putting the neighbors' 
currencies on course to reach parity for the first time ever.

08 September

Volkswagen AG, which has been largely absent from bond markets since 
its emissions-cheating scandal broke a year ago, plans to return soon in a 
sign that creditors may be ready to put their concerns about the carmaker’s 
financial health behind them.

Prime Minister Alexis Tsipras said Greece will only be able to lure investors 
once a quarrel between creditors over how to lower the country’s debt burden 
is resolved, which he said should lead the European Central Bank to include 
Greek government bonds in its asset purchase program.

Tene Investment Funds Ltd. has agreed to buy 1 million shares of Caesarstone 
Ltd. from Kibbutz Sdot Yam for $43.5 million, with an option to buy 2 million 
more shares within five years, according to a person involved in the deal.

Shares of Samsung Electronics Co. fell the most in almost three weeks after 
U.S. regulators and the company itself warned users of its Note 7 smartphones 
to immediately turn off and stop charging them.

09 September


